
 

JUNE 

Friday 25th 

¶ Last Day of Term 2 

Early finish - 2:00pm  

JULY 

Monda y 12th 

¶ First Day of Term 3 

 

Warragul & District Specialist School Newsletter  
Term 2 Issue 19, Tuesday 22nd June 2021 

CANTEEN IS ON 

THIS THURSDAY! 

Order forms will be sent 

home tomorrow  

55 Burke Street (PO BOX 959) WARRAGUL VIC 3820  
PH  

Please note - the 
Canteen can no 

longer accept notes 
$20 and above due 

to change issues.   

With the wet weather last week, Room 1 

students spent some time doing some  

.   

They also showed their creations at 

assembly.   

Well done Room 1 !  

�&�R�Q�Q�R�U���O�D�E�H�O�O�H�G���K�L�V���F�U�H�D�W�L�R�Q���¶a very strange 
parent �·��  We think he did great work and 

love his creativity!  

Hi all, 

WOW �² we are nearly half way through the 2021 school year!  

�,�Q�G�L�Y�L�G�X�D�O���/�H�D�U�Q�L�Q�J���3�O�D�Q�V�����,�/�3�·�V�����D�Q�G���&�X�U�U�L�F�X�O�X�P���5�H�S�R�U�W�V���Z�L�O�O���E�H��
sent home with students tomorrow, Wednesday the 23 rd of 

June. We hope that both of these documents will provide you 

with some information on how your child has progressed this 

semester. Next term families will have the opportunity to meet 

with teachers and where required allied health staff to discuss 

�W�K�H�L�U���F�K�L�O�G�·�V���S�U�R�J�U�H�V�V���I�X�U�W�K�H�U���D�Q�G���D�G�M�X�V�W���D�Q�\���Q�H�F�H�V�V�D�U�\���J�R�D�O�V�� 

Term 2 finishes this Friday the 25 th at 2pm. If your child catches 

a bus home they will arrive home an hour earlier than usual 

on Friday.  

�'�H�V�S�L�W�H���D���O�R�F�N�G�R�Z�Q���D�Q�G���D���¶�O�L�W�W�O�H�·���Z�H�W���Z�H�D�W�K�H�U���Z�H���K�D�Y�H���K�D�G��
of late, we have managed to have a wonderful term. 

Students have engaged and been involved in a range of 

fabulous inside and outside learning experiences both within 

school and out in our community allowing them the chance 

to develop a range of skills. I hope these holidays provide 

many opportunities to spend time with family and friends and 

that all students, families and staff enjoy a well -earned rest.  

Take Care and we look forward to seeing you all 

back in July and ready to go for Term 3.  

Have a Great Week & Keep Smiling,  


